
 

 
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE REGARDING Next Generation CM/ECF (NextGen) 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan will be 
upgrading its Case Management/Electronic Case Filing (CM/ECF) system to Next 
Generation CM/ECF (NextGen) in May 2021.  NextGen is the culmination of a multi-
year project headed by the Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts to provide for 
the current and future filing and case management needs of all CM/ECF 
users.  NextGen will allow registered electronic filers to maintain a single login and 
password for PACER access and electronic filing in all NextGen federal courts (i.e. 
appellate, bankruptcy and district courts) in which the filers are registered. This 
central sign-on feature allows access to all courts in which you have permission to 
file.  More detailed information will be made available within the coming months 
so stay tuned. 

 

 
 Date: September 29, 2020      Katherine B. Gullo  
         Clerk of Court 

 


